
 
 

Response received from Unimutual Limited – (DMF – response received on 29 Sept 2016) 

 
Dear Mr Todd Campbell 
 
I am the Company Secretary for Unimutual Limited a discretionary mutual fund that provides 
protection for risks to Members in the higher education and research sectors.  
 
The data collection poses an administrative burden on Unimutual in terms of time and cost of 
collecting and submitting the annual data. 
 
Unimutual supports the cessation of the data collection as proposed by APRA. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
UNIMUTUAL LIMITED 

 

 


